1435 Applegate Ct

Lawrence Ks 66049

July 29, 2004
Traffic & Safety Commission
PO Box 708 AUG 02 2004
Lawrence Ks 66044

RECEIVED

PUBLIC WORKS

Dear Commissioners:

As a representative on the Applegate Homeowners Association Board, and an
owner/resident on Applegate Court, I was selected to petition the Traffic and Safety
Commission to consider banning parking on one side of the narrow, hilly cul-de-sac.

When large SUVs are parked on both sides of the street, it is difficult for even a small car
to maneuver between them. During icy and snowy conditions, it is dangerous to even
consider it. Because several of the units on Applegate Court are leased by college
students, there seems to be an abundance of large trucks and SUVs during the evening
hours and at party times.

Our Homeowners Association respectfully submits this concern to your commission, and
asks that you please observe particularly the elevated rise of the street leading up into the
cul-de-sac, and give consideration to banning parking on one or the other side of the
street.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,
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